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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 3053 directs the Corporation Commission to coordinate with the Southwest Power Pool 

(SPP) to develop and provide a report of the regulatory and statutory frameworks addressing the 

rule of the SPP as it relates to the state. The report shall provide a comprehensive assessment of 

the impact of the SPP on the state’s electricity infrastructure. The report shall utilize the most 

recent 12 months of data and shall consider the issues outlined by the measure. The Commission 

shall complete the report no later than December 31, 2024. A copy of the report shall be 

submitted to the President Pro Tempore of the Senate, the Speaker of the House, the Governor, 

the Chair of the Energy and Telecommunications Committee of the Senate, and the Chair of the 

Energy and Natural Resources Committee of the House.  
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